
 
 
 
From: Peter Gabriel   
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022, 1:20 PM 
To: John Britto <John.Britto@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: [External] Re: Request to Speak - Fund Raising Plan to help support 
Cassandra Di Maria 
 
 
Dear Mr. Britto: 
 
Thank you for your reply. 
 
The only things I would like to add to my original application / request to speak would be 
the GoFund Me Link for Cassandra Di Maria & the two pictures attached below: 
 

 



 
 
However: I will be following up with Cassandra & her cousin Vanessa Pilieci in case 
there is something they personally would like to add to this agenda & 5 minutes sir to 
introduce my reasons of approaching Council with regard to this very important subject 
matter & overall health care concerns! 
 
Now Mr. Britto ; I will get back to you ASAP sir if indeed there is more to be added to 
this reply of mine . 
 
The secure GoFund Link( you get a receipt ) 
https://a5705c59 
 
Confirming my participation & I look forward to the special instructions as to how I 
connect with City of Vaughan (Woodbridge) Council on April 5/22 to present via my 
phone (or is it Zoom) via your MS Teams! 
 
Thanking you in advance sir, 
 



Best Regards & Caio 
 
Peter Gabriel 

 
 
PS - Yesterday was Canadian Cancer Society Daffodil Day Mr. Britto 
���
���which ties in 
nicely with our agenda sir. 
 
Please note - Cassandra & her fiancé plan to get married hopefully next April /2023. 
 
Cassandra has a lot of “out of pocket medical bills” & could not work for over 2 yrs. & 
endured 17 Chemo treatment while waiting for her 2nd Life & Death Surgery given her 
Stage IV Colon Cancer diagnosis from Fall of 2020! 
 
Like Vanessa did last April, I plan to shave my 
�����head to Mr. Britto once we 
overachieve our Goal set for this Campaign! 
 


